

Deborah Sato Wong Money Management Educators 2999 Douglas Rlvd., Suite 300 Roseville, CA 95661

Dear Deborah,

Thank you for providing great content for our employees and partnering with us on financial wellness. The courses on tax planning and investments have resonated with people and they appreciate the opportunity to learn and discuss these topics with knowledgeable experts.

We appreciate your partnership and look forward to future seminars.

Regards,

Tony Deblauwc

Sr Human Resources Manager